
 

Luncheon Guest 
TBD 

 
Catered by:  

 

 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.  
Sponsored by the Crime Control and 

Prevention District 

       August 2018 

Calendar 
 
August 3 

• Sgt. John Coffey Retirement Party—3:30
-5:00 PM 

August 7 

• Summer Reading Program—DIY Slime 
Party—2:00-3:00 PM 

August 14 

• Community Luncheon - Noon 

• Summer Reading Program— 
Understanding Our Pets —2:00-3:00 PM 

• Finance Meeting—6:00 PM 

• City Council  & ZBA Meeting - 7:00 PM 

August 18 

• Summer Reading Program—Little 
Mermaid Sing-Along—1:00-3:00 PM 

August 20 

• Burton Hill Elementary—First Day of 
School 

 

Development Updates 

There are several projects developing along Westworth Boulevard 
(Hwy 183) right now. Below are the projects currently underway or 
pending approval: 

• 7-Eleven—6410 Westworth Blvd (in front of LA Fitness) 

• Panera Bread—6505 Westworth Blvd. 

• Braums— 6525 Westworth Blvd. 

• Office Building & Restaurant (Pending) - 6635 Westworth Blvd. 

• Dairy Queen (Pending) - 6645 Westworth. Blvd. 

Burton Hill Elementary Opens for School 

As the school year approaches, please be aware of children 
walking to school and crossing the streets. Burton Hill Elementary 
will be back in session on Monday, August 20, 2018. The school 
zone on Burton Hill Road is 20mph. Flashing light signals will 
remind you to slow down.  

The building opens daily at 7:30am. The school parking lot is for 
school staff only. Drivers are asked to park on the right hand side 
of the street by the fence in front of the school. Visit the school 
website at www.fwisd.org/BurtonHill or call 817-815-1400 for more 
information. 

http://www.fwisd.org/BurtonHill


 

Sergeant Coffey Retirement 

 

Please join us on Friday, August 3 from 3:30-
5:00 PM in the Westworth Village Community 
Room for a retirement 
p a r t y  h o n o r i n g 
Sergeant John Coffey. 
Sgt. Coffey has served 
the community for 12 
years and will be 
greatly missed. Stop 
by and thank him for 
his many years of 
dedicated service to 
our city.  

Annual Fall Clean-Up 

 

The annual Fall Clean-Up and Environmental 
Waste Day for the city will be held in the 
Municipal Complex Parking Lot: 
 

• Saturday, September 22, 2018 

• Fall Clean Up (Trash Only) - 7:00 AM to 
4:00 PM 

• Environmental Waste — 9 AM to 11 AM 

• Remember to bring proof of residency 
(copy of water bill or drivers license). 

 

During the Environmental Waste Clean-Up 
hours, acceptable items will include those that 
are harmful to the environment (i.e. paint, oil, 
batteries, etc.). However, we cannot accept 
needles or medical waste. Old prescriptions 
can always be dropped off in the drop-box 
located in the Police Department lobby. 
 

During the remainder of the event, we will be 
unable to accept items harmful to the 
environment including refrigerators, freezers, 
or air conditioners. 

Summer Reading Program 

 

DIY Slime Party  

Tuesday, August 7th—2 - 3 PM 

Create and take home your special slime! 
Ages 8+ 

 

Understanding Our Pets 

Tuesday, August 14th—2—3 PM 

A special visit from the Humane Society of 
North Texas. Furry friends are the best kind! 
Crafts and activities to follow. Ages 3+ 

 

Movie Sing-Along: The Little Mermaid 

Saturday, August 18th—1—3 PM  

Sing along to your favorite movie music! All 
ages welcome. *last day of Summer Reading 

 

 

 

All programs held in the City Hall 
Community Room 

Library News 

 

• Starting in September, the Westworth 
Village Public Library will be replacing our 
weekly story times with monthly family story 
times.  

• After school programs will resume the first 
week of September. Be on the look-out for 
event listings in the newsletter or on our city 
website and Facebook page. 

• Adult Technology Class—Microsoft 
Word— This class for active card holders 
will be held Saturday, September 1st from 
10:30-11:30 AM. Sign up at the library. 


